
February Newsletter 2023 

Other dates to know in February… 

February 15 – Courses are available for viewing today 

February 15 – Can check UR Self Service for Spring/Summer and Fall 2023 courses. 

February 20 – Family Day – UR Closed 

February 21-25 – Winter Reading Week.  No classes.  

February 28th – Submit your Alumni Hoodie form. 

*All 4th Year students currently in their Capstone Project class please submit your Engineering 

Alumni Hoodie Order form.  It is the Faculty’s gift to you!   Check your uregina email for the 

form and send it to Katelyn.Stack@uregina.ca  Check them out in the display case near the 

assignment boxes! 

  

Check your classes and start planning!  

Registration will open March 7th  for BOTH Spring/Summer 2023 AND Fall 2023.  

Check your time tickets for when you can register.  Go to UR Self-Service, under Registration, 

Check your Registration Status.  

*Time tickets open at 9:00am each day 

Don’t wait!  Spaces in classes are quickly unavailable. 

  

Dean’s Honour List for Fall 2022  

Students eligible for the Dean’s Honour List must obtain an 85% Term GPA on at least 12 credit 

hours.  Congratulations to all those who made this list in Fall 2022!  Good for you!  

  

12 Month Internship 

The Engineering Co-operative Internship Program is set to begin a new intake of students, with 

placements commencing in September 2022 for 12 months. We will be accepting applications 
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from March 1st through March 17th, 2023. To apply, complete an Application Form, 

Memorandum of Agreement (https://www.uregina.ca/careercentre/coop/current-

students/join.html) and email it to coop.office@uregina.ca.  Afterwards, a coordinator will reach 

out to book an entrance meeting with you. 

  

Eligibility: completion of or given credit for no less than 72 and no more than 102 credit hours 

towards a Systems Engineering degree, prior to going out on internship. Students are expected to 

have successfully completed academic semesters 1-7 of the Systems Engineering program before 

the internship placement.  https://www.uregina.ca/careercentre/coop/future-

students/internship/engineering.html 

  

If you would like to book an appointment with Diana Sharpe to discuss your eligibility or any 

questions you may have about the Co-operative Internship program, please do so online: 

http://www.uregina.ca/engineering/students/advising.html 

  

The Mitchell Workshops NOW OPEN! 

Mitchell Workshops (ED 115) are open - open student time will be Mondays to Fridays 1-4 

pm.  Once a student has completed their brief orientation with the shop staff, they can have 

access on their keyfob for those times.  The Workshop email is engg.workshop@uregina.ca 
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